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Advance voting set to begin in Brown County
(KNZA)--Advance voting for the November 3 general election is set to begin this
week in Brown County.

Voters can request an advance ballot application be sent to them, beginning
Wednesday, by contacting the Brown County Clerk's Office.

Advancing voting will begin in the County Clerk's Office on the 2nd floor of the
Brown County Courthouse during regular business hours on Friday through
noon, November 2nd.

Early voting will be available at three different locations this week. On
Wednesday morning, at the Maple Grove Complex in Hiawatha from 9 to 11. On
Thursday, at the Morrill Community Center from 9 to 11:30 in the morning and
at the Northfield Community Room in Everest from 1:00 to 3:30 in the afternoon.

Tuesday ( October 13) is the last day to register to vote.
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